
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

19 November 2018 
First Year Christmas Party 

Dear Parent, 
 
To celebrate the terrific way in which our First Years have settled into school this year, 
and particularly in recognition of their brilliant contribution to Charity Week, we 
intend to hold a party for First Year students in the school hall between 4pm and 6pm 
on Friday 14th December. Please make arrangements to collect your son/daughter 
afterwards at 6pm. 
 
The party will be supervised by the Lower School pastoral team, and members of the 
Sixth Form have agreed to DJ and organise the event. If your son or daughter would 
like to join us for the party, could they please bring 50 pence (so that we can provide 
some light refreshments) together with the permission slip below to the Lower School 
office by Monday 3rd December. If your son or daughter would like to bring their own 
clothes to change into at 4pm, they are very welcome to do so.  
 
May we also take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term, in particular 
with our First Year Charity Week cake stall. The week would not have been so 
successful without the contributions from parents. 
 
Please contact us if you require any further information about the party. You can email 
us at lowerschool@ripongrammar.co.uk or telephone on 01765 602647 ext. 247. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss A Hoskins     Mr. P Barber 
Head of Lower School    Deputy Head of Lower School 
_________________________________________________________________
     
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the first year Christmas party on 
Friday 14th December from 4-6pm. I will collect them at 6pm. 
I enclose 50 pence for light refreshments. 
 
Name of student __________________________________________ Form ______ 
 
Parent/guardian signature ______________________________________________ 
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